
Headteacher’s Newsletter  
 

25/9/24 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Thank you to parents who attended the class welcome meetings. I hope this gave you an insight into how 
and what your children will be learning this year. 
Please note that teachers will be running a lesson drop-in for parents over the next two weeks. You will 
receive a letter from your child’s class teacher with the date for this session shortly. The focus will be 
reading. 
Reception parents will be receiving an invite to a phonics session, and I encourage as many as possible to 
attend so that you can see how we teach the children to read. 
 

Nut free school 
This is a reminder that we are a nut free school. This applies to school dinners and packed lunches. We have 
several children in school with severe nut allergies so please help us to keep all of our children safe by not 
sending food items which are nuts or contain nuts. Thank you for your support in this matter. 
 

School dinners 
We have had a number of children swapping between packed lunches and school dinners. 
Please note that children may only change between school dinner and packed lunch at the start of every 
half term. 
 

Recovery from sickness 
Whilst it is important that children are in school as much as possible, please remember that if your child has 
vomited or has diarrhoea, then they must stay of school for 48 hours after that last incident.  
 

Applications for Primary and Secondary Places 
Please note that it is now possible to apply for a primary school place. This is done online. Parents must 
apply even if their child attends our nursery. 
The process for applying for a high school place has also opened.  
Please call at the school office if you would like any support with this. 
 

Nursery Places 
We have places in our Nursery. Children may start with us in Nursery as soon as they are three. Our nursery 
is highly staffed and the staff within the unit are experienced and skilled.  
Please call at the office for an application form if you would like your child to join us.  
 

Parking at school 
Please remember that parents are not allowed to park on the school site. 
 

Upcoming dates 
Thursday 3rd October: census day lunch. You should receive a letter about this. 
Tuesday 8th October at 9.15: session for parents to explain the Relationship and Health curriculum 
Wednesday 9th October: M6 theatre in school – a letter will be sent out soon 
Thursday 15th October at 9.15: meeting for parents about safeguarding and online safety 
 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, please speak to your child’s teacher or either me or Mrs Begum – we 
will be happy to help.  
 
With kind regards,  
Mrs H Edge 


